
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Sent: 3/18/2014 10:14:45 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Risk Model Meeting 

Meredith,

Yes, Ray has a security event to go to now in LA and he can't do this date. I think it'll be better if we reschedule, 
so that you don't have to repeat everything twice. Ray and I can't do first week of April, but other than that we 
should be able to find something soon.

Thanks!

Liza

Elizaveta Malashenko 
Deputy Director
Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 
Safety and Enforcement Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Phone:415-703-2274
E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:M.EAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 7:40 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Subject: Risk Model Meeting

Liza,

I heard from Ray that he can no longer make this meeting on the 25th as he needs to attend a substation security 
meeting. Does it work for you if we reschedule? If so, I will send other dates.

Best,
Meredith

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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